

Sandringham Primary School
Sandringham Road
Doncaster DN2 5LS
T 01302 361880
E admin@sandringham.school

www.sandringham.school

26 January 2024

Year 5 Planetarium

Dear Parents/Carers,

This half term, Year 5 are learning about Space and the Solar System.

On **Tuesday 5th March 2024**, a mobile planetarium company called WonderDome (www.wonderdome.co.uk) will be visiting our school. A mobile planetarium will be set up in our school and WonderDome's astronomy presenters will work with the children.

This is a unique experience for the children to explore our Solar System first hand through a presenter-led show immersed in a real planetarium setting.

To make this experience possible, we are asking for a contribution of £7.10 per child. Payments must be paid via ParentPay by Monday 19th February. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions, we may be forced to cancel the activity.

If you have any queries, please speak with either Mrs Sutton or Mr McCurdy.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Sutton & Mr McCurdy
Year 5 Class Teachers





